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Energy Research Group, Inc.
400-1 Totten Pond Road
Waltham, MA 02154

In the Matter of
Long Island Lighting Company

(Shoreham Nuclear Power Station, Unit 1)
Docket No. 50-322

Dear Mr. Goldsmith:

At the meeting held on November 13, 1980, at Shoreham,you asked Jerry Wilson
whether we could obtain a copy of the transcripts from the August 7-9 Advisory
Committee on Reactor Safeguards meetings in Washington, D.C. Unfortunately,
we are unable to locate any spare copies of the transcripts in question which
we could loan to you even on a short term basis. I suggest that the next
time you are at the Commission's Public Document Room (PDR) in Washington,
you pinpoint the specific pages you are interested in obtaining and make ar-
rangements for copying service with the PDR or through Alderson Reporting,
400 Virginia Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C. 200?4 - Telephone 202-554-2345.

Sincerely,
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Bernard M. Bordenick
Counsel for NRC Staff

cc: Elizabeth S. Bowers, Esq. Stephen B. Latham, Esq.
Dr. Oscar H. Paris MHB Technical Associates
Mr. Frederick J. Shon Joel Blau, Esq.
Edward M. Barrett, Esq. Ezra I. Bialik, Esq.
Edward J. Walsh, Esq. Mr. J. P. Novarro
Ralph Shapiro, Esq. Hon. Peter Cohalan
Howard L. Blau, Esq. David H. Gilmartin, Esq.
W. Taylor Reveley, III, Esq.
Jeffrey Cohen, Esq.
Irving Like, Esq.
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